Session Business
February 21, 2016

1. Preparations continue for the upcoming presbytery meeting which will be held at our church on
March 19, 2016.

2. The 11:00 service will now use the intinction procedure for Communion every month. The 9:00
service will continue to alternate between the intinction procedure and the formal procedure
(diced bread and small cups) every other month.

3. The Session is evaluating the potential for conducting a garage sale at FPC-Conroe, perhaps
later this year or early next year.

4. The Session approved the startup of the new security card entry system. This system has been
in testing for several months.

New Members: No new members during the past month.

Baptisms: Bentley Lane Mohr, son of Brandi Schmidt and Brandon Mohr.



